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December 2020 
 

Christmas Lunch 
Wednesday 16th December 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Although sadly we are not able to offer the children a traditional Christmas dinner this year, we are 
delighted that our caterers HC3S, will be preparing a Christmas lunchbox for all children. To 
ensure that everyone receives a free lunch, the school will cover the cost for children in Years 3 to 
6 as the children in Years F, 1 and 2 and free school meal children are government funded.  

IMPORTANT: We have made a change to the original dates we published in our Christmas at QI 
newsletter; HC3S can accommodate the whole school on one day, which we prefer, so our 
Christmas lunch will be on Wednesday 16th December for everyone.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chicken Goujons / (V) Veggie Goujons 
Festive Wedges 
Carrot Batons 

Ice Cream Pot, Christmas Biscuit and Fruit 

Carton of Orange or Apple Juice (provided by our PTA) 
 (NOTE: If your child currently receives a special diet, this will be accommodated.) 

 

 

We will cater for every child to have a free lunch but if your child prefers to bring their own packed 
lunch in on the day, then they are welcome to do so. The children are invited to wear a Christmas 
hat/festive headwear if they wish!  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs J Allen 
Headteacher 


